
 
 

  
 
 

NOTICE OF INTERMITTENT LANE CLOSURES 

 OF US 101 BY UNIVERSITY AVE 
 

On July 1st, 2024, and July 8th, 2024, there will be intermittent lane closures of the Northbound and 
Southbound US 101 lanes by University Ave for a short period of time. The Northbound and Southbound off-
ramps will be closed as well. These intermittent lane closures will happen sometime between 9PM and 5AM. 
Prior to the closure occurring, detours will be set up for traffic if necessary. CHP will be coordinating with the 
project to ensure safety for all. 

For non-emergency related issues, please contact: (707) 641-8300 

Emergency East Palo Alto Police Department Contact: (650) 853-3160 

 

 

 

NB 101 to University 
Ave off-ramp closed 

SB 101 to University Ave 
off-ramp closed 


